
European Sleeper introduces a dining car on t he Night Tr ain 

Brussel – Amsterdam – Berlin – Pr ague  

 

In Autumn 2024, European Sleeper is thrilled to introduce an exclusive dining 

car on its international night train. This anticipated feature, made possible 

through recent investments in European Sleeper shares, will pilot from 

September 1 to November 1, 2024. This positions European Sleeper as one of 

the few night trains in Europe offering such amenities. The success of this pilot 

could see the dining car become a permanent offering on the European Sleeper 

service.  

 

 

European Sleeper is one of the few privately owned international train 

operators in Europe. The company has operated a night train between 

Brussels, Amsterdam, and Berlin since the end of May 2023, which has recently 

been extended to Dresden and Prague. Since the start of the operations, 

European Sleeper has been transporting over 55,000 passengers in more than 

260 trains. 

 

 ###  

 

About European Sleeper European Sleeper is a 100% community-owned 

cooperative. The company funded its seed capital by selling shares worth 

€5,000,000 to more than 3,500 smaller investors. The most recent investments 



are dedicated to the dining car pilot project and the next €50,000 will be spent 

on the livery of the night train carriages. In the current round, more than 70% 

of the shares worth €1,000,000 have been sold and the remaining shares are 

expected to be sold soon. The funds will be used to further improve the quality 

of the trains and to prepare for the new European Sleeper night train between 

Amsterdam, Brussels and Barcelona. 

Info: europeansleeper.eu 


